BOARD OF CANVASS
March 15, 2018
Aurora, MN

The Township Board of Supervisors of the Town of White met as the official Canvassing Board, to canvass the election results as submitted by the Election Judges for the Town Special Election held on Tuesday, March 13, 2018, at 9:00 A.M., on Thursday, March 15, 2018 in the City/Town Government Center.
ROLL CALL:
	Present:	Vice Chairman Edward Kippley, Supervisor Craig Anttila, Clerk Jodi Knaus, 				Treasurer Emma Shuck 
	Absent:  	Chairman Jon Skelton
		
The results of the Township Election were read by Vice Chairman Kippley, as follows:

	
	Precinct 2
LLCC
	Precinct 3
Town Hall
	TOTAL

	Persons Registered 7:00 AM
	481
	469
	950

	Election Day Registrations
	13
	3
	16

	Total Eligible Voters
	494
	472
	966

	Persons Voting at Polls
	259
	143
	402

	Absentee Voters
	8
	6
	14

	Total Votes Cast
	267
	149
	416

	
	
	
	

	Ballot Question:
	
	
	

	Shall the Town of White be separated from the City of Aurora for all purposes? 
	 
	 
	 

	YES
	222
	51
	273

	NO
	45
	98
	143

	Blank/Under votes
	0
	0
	0

	Over votes
	0
	0
	0

	
	
	
	

	TOTAL VOTES
	267
	149
	



MOVED BY KIPPLEY, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA THAT THE RESULTS OF THE SPECIAL ELECTION HELD ON MARCH 13, 2018 BE ACCEPTED AND RECORDED.  MOTION CARRIED
MOVED BY KIPPLEY, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 9:05 A.M. 

ATTEST:					APPROVED:
____________________________		_______________________________
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